
WARD 4 CITY COUNCILLOR JOHN KOVAC INVITES YOU TO ATTEND 

 

 

TOWNHALL MEETING  
TO DISCUSS PROPOSED NEW DEVELOPMENT: 600 & 620 LOLITA GARDENS  

 
   

   
   

 

 

  

 

NEW DEVELOPMENT 

PROPOSAL: 

The City of Mississauga is in 

receipt of an application for a 

proposed new development 

by Hanseatic Holdings 

Limited, the developer of the 

land, located on Lolita 

Gardens. 

VIRTUAL MEETING: 

A town hall meeting has been 

scheduled for Tuesday, February 

23rd, from 6:00-8:00pm. To attend 

virtually, please register by Monday, 

February 22nd via: 

https://mississauga.webex.com 

Meeting # 180 078 5494 

Password: 600Lolita 

or  

Phone in: 647-484-1596 

 

 

INSERT WEBEX INFO] 

 or 

Call: 905-896-5400 if you wish to 

participate by calling in.  

TO BE DISCUSSED: 

Local residents and 

neighbours are 

encouraged to attend this 

informal meeting for 

information and to provide 

their feedback and share 

potential concerns ahead 

of the official Planning & 

Development Committee 

(PDC) meeting at the City 

of Mississauga, to be 

scheduled in the upcoming 

months. 

JOHN KOVAC 

City of Mississauga Ward 4 Councillor  

300 City Centre Dr. Mississauga, ON, L5B 3C1 

(905) 896-5400  

john.kovac@mississauga.ca 

www.johnkovac.ca 

https://mississauga.webex.com/

